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Board Members 

Unit 1:  Vicki Baker  

Unit 1:  Grace Sivadge 

Unit 2:  Alan Smith 

Unit 2:  Charlie Pattee President 

Unit 3:  Michael Saindon Vice 

President 

Unit 3:  Open 

Unit 4:  Kenny Thrap 

Unit 4:  Ardith Wellman 

At Large:  LayLonnie Charles 

At Large:  Open 

At Large:  Open 

Secretary:  Jackie Carley/Lora 

Kent  

Maintenance:  Jamie Allen 

Treasurer:  Denise Johnson 

 

Office Hours  
 

The office is open to the public 
Monday at 10 am to 2 pm, Friday 

9 am to 5 pm and Saturday 10 
am to 2 pm. 

New Secretary 
 

Please welcome our new 
secretary Lora Kent, a member of 

our community.  She will be 
working along with Jackie Carley.  

We are excited to have her join 
our team!  

 

Greetings from your 
Lake President  
What a Spring! 
 

Thankful for the rain (a lot) as the lake 
is back to normal and everything is 
green.  

 
Thanks to all the volunteers who are 
keeping our lake and community 

cleaned up and looking nice.   
 

We are always looking for more 
volunteers to step up and help with 

projects and committees.   

 
Looking forward to seeing all of you around the lake – Charles Pattee 

Office Remodel 

The office remodel is progressing.  The back room and bathroom are completed 
and work on the main room has started.  Just a reminder, it is all being done 

with donations and no assessment are being used on this project.  If you would 
like to donate, please contact the office.   

Fishing Tournament 

We had 40 people sign up for the event.  The winners are as follows:  Youth:  
Casey Smith Largest Fish .77 pounds, Juan Blackburn-Perez Heaviest Stringer 6 

Fish 5.62 pounds.  Adult:  Kent Williams Largest Catfish 6.53 pounds, Lance 
Guyer Largest Walleye 2.89 pounds, JD Nebola Largest Bass 5.70 and Heaviest 
Stringer 6 Bass 10.84, Scott McCaulley Heaviest Stringer 6 Crappie 5.065 pounds, 

Jim Brookman Heaviest Stringer 6 Blue Gill 4.61 pounds. 

Ballot  

If you have your assessments paid in full by May 31st, as per Article IV, Section V, 
E, you will have a ballot included with this mailing.  Please complete the form 
and mail or take to the office.     

Billings and Newsletter by Email    

Please complete the form below if you would like to receive the information 

electronically and return to the office.   
________________________________________________________________ 
RECEIVE NEWSLETTER AND BILLING STATEMENTS BY EMAIL 

Please start sending me the following by email. 
Newsletters: __________________ Billing Statements: ___________________ 

 
Name: __________________________________________________________ 
 

Email: ___________________________________________________________ 



Vision Mission 
 

We want to thank the Vision 
Mission committee especially 
Mindy and Dan Durham.  They 

have held community coffee’s 
each month, movies at the 

community center, and are 
renovating the playground 
equipment.  They have completed 

the merry-go-round and have 
started on the swing set.    

 

ELB Rental Units 

We have 2 units for rent.  If you 
are interested, please contact the 

office.  
 

Volunteers 
 
We only have two paid positions - 

secretary and road maintenance.  
Everything else is done by 

volunteers.  If you can help out in 
any way, please contact the office 
or the committee chair.    

 

Deceased Members  
 
We lost 4 members.  Everett 
Albers passed away 8/1/23 at 88 

years old.  He was a member for 
56 years.  Gary Mariner passed 
away 1-17-24 and was 78 years 

old.  He was a member for 26 
years.  Rick Lee passed away 4-

12-24 at 72 years old.  He was a 
member for 26 years but grew up 
here as a kid as well.  Thomas 

Rosenkranz passed away 5-23-24 
at 79 years old.  He was a 
member for 5 months.  Our 

thoughts are with the families.  
 

 

Welcome New Members  

We have a lot of new members at the Lake – Welcome!   

Viliami Aso – Unit 2, Lots 467, 468, 570, Unit 3, Lots 63, 73, 74, 153, 154, 252 
Robert Turner – Unit 3, Lots 21, 22, 65, 66, Unit 2, 517, 518 
Langi Vanisi – Unit 1, Lot 223, 224, Unit 3, Lot 61 

The Giving Tree – Unit 2, Lots 654-656, Unit 4 Lots, 81-84 
Tobin & Tricia Miller – Unit 3, Lots 100, 101, ½ 102 
Mark & Loretta Overton – Unit 1, Lots 1 & ½ 2 

Jerilyn Hopper & Morgan Buckner – Unit 1, Lots ½ 2, 3 
Brian Bock – Unit 4, Unit 4 Lots 30, 31, 35-42 

Alilia Teaupa – Unit 1, 223 
McKinley Hurley – Unit 2, Lots 564-69 
Nick Whitney – Unit 2, Lot 595 

Tom & Janet Rosenkranz -Unit 1, Lots 192-194 
Paea Ivahanoa Similai – Unit 3 Lots 34, 76, 90, 207, Unit 4, Lots 7, 8, 16, 20 
Ana & Koloneita Male – Unit 2, Lots 459, 478, 484, 465 

Henele Toutai – Unit 3, Lots 62, 69, 84, 249 
Randy Blish- Unit 1, Lots 297, 298 

Brad Chumbley – Unit 2, Lots 470, 471 
Drew Ellis – Unit 3, Lots 155, 156 
Mafimolaskike Pupunu – Unit 2, 478, 484 

Rick Logan – Unit 1, Lots 163-168 
Tim & Rachel Seely – Unit 2, Lots 399, 400, 500, 501 
If we missed anyone, please contact the office.   

Ladies of the Lake Events 

July 6 – Celebration at the beach – ice cream at 4:00 pm and games 

August 10 – Meet and Greet Dinner 6:00 pm 
October 12 – Soup and Chili Cook off 6:00 pm 
November 16 – Treasure Bingo 6:00 pm  

December 21 Kid’s Christmas Party 10-11 am, Christmas Caroling 4 pm, Cookie 
Exchange following Caroling.   –  

LOL Meetings will be July 27, September 28 and December 7   
Watch the website, Facebook, bulletin board by mailboxes and the office for more 
details closer to time. 

Packages 

If you receive a package, please pick it up at the mailboxes as soon as possible so 

other people can have theirs delivered as well.  If leave your package there, they 
can’t deliver other packages.   
 

 

Leisure Lake Association:  A friendly inviting place to enjoy natural beauty, 
peace and contentment 


